
The Minneapolis Scottish Rite is pleased to participate in the 2019

Minneapolis Doors Open Event.

Our historic Scottish Rite Temple represents the only combined work of 2

renowned Minnesota architects, Warren H. Hayes and Harry Wild Jones. The

impressive Romanesque Revival structure was constructed in stages between

1894 and 1906 and has been the home of the Minneapolis Scottish Rite, one of

the largest Masonic Fraternal groups in Minneapolis, since 1915. The building

was added to the National Register of Historic Places in 1976.

Location: 2011 Dupont Avenue South, Minneapolis, MN 55405-2709

Date: May 19, 2019 (Sunday) – 10am until 5pm


